
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Response to official information request - Speed bump trial on Aramona Road
Date: Wednesday, 10 June 2020 02:44:00 p.m.
Attachments: Action List for WHCB rel Aramoana Speed bump trial.pdf

Colllated speed bump trial info_Redacted.pdf

Dear 
 
Firstly, my sincere apologises for the delay in providing our response to your request for all
possible information regarding the speed bump trial on Aramoana Road due to Coviid-19 level
lockdown restrictions to our workplace capabilities.
 
I advise that a request was made by the West Harbour Community Board for DCC transport staff
to undertake installation of a speed bump trial  on Aramoana Road.  The Board received updates
from transport staff on the progress with the trial. I attach a copy of the actions list from the
West Harbour Community Board which provides this detail.
 
The Aramoana Road, Te Ngaru Speed Hump Trial began in June 2019 and staff undertook 
informal consultation with the community.  Seven submission feedback forms were received
together with email responses on the trial and this feedback is also attached in redacted form
pursuant to section 7 (2) (a) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
to “protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons”.
 
I confirm that (as per the disclaimer on the submission form) that the submissions were only
used for the purpose of considering options for a permanent solution to safety concerns on
Aramoana Road at Te Ngaru.  The Board had a discussion on the speed humps at the 5 February
2020 meeting and resolved  “That the temporary speed humps at Te Ngaru remain in place until
further information on traffic calming measures including placement of speed humps is provided
to the next board meeting.”
 
I hope this answers your information request.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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